Works and Housing Ministry
Eastern Cape South Africa 

Tel: +27-78 575 3482

Fax: +27 86 513 0842 
Email contractprojectwork@mcom.com
I am currently the chairman of the board in charge to review, execution and supervision of all contracts in the Works and Housing Ministry. I got your contact through a reliable source from the commerce and Industries. In 2008, I personally monitored and supervised the award of contract for the supply of building materials and construction of ultra modern shopping complexes and low cost housing units in the Eastern Cape, North and East gate of the Natal province. My other colleague and I, serving in the board, deliberately inflated and over invoiced  contract sum to the tune of U$48,500,000.00 while the actual contract sum was U$30,000,000.00 (Thirty Million United States Dollars), thereby leaving an excess of US$18,500,000.00 (Eighteen Million, Five Hundred Thousand United States Dollars). 
At the completion of the contract, the real contract sum was paid to the original contractor, leaving the excess of U$18,500,000.00, which we reported to the federal Government that it belonged to the subcontractor that handled part of the original contract. But the company we submitted as the beneficiary was a non-existing foreign company, which was a purported attempt by us to divert the money for our private use. 

At the moment, this amount is due for payment and is floating in the treasury as belonging to the non-existent company which we submitted as the rightful contractor. Only two of us in the ministry know the origin of this fund. But we cannot claim it by ourselves because it will require a foreign account to wire the fund after the completion of the documentation process. We are therefore contacting you as a trust worthy foreign partner so that we can perfect the legal documents in your name and subsequently transfer the U$18,500,000.00 to any of your bank account over there in your country or elsewhere that you may have oversea account provided you can keep the matter very confidential and also not betray our trust on you when the fund reflects in your bank account. 
This is strictly a business deal, but it is 100% risk free and secure as we will use our official positions to source all necessary approvals legitimizing the contract as genuinely executed by you, and copies of the approval documents will be sent to you before the transfer as proof of origin of transfer, confirming the fund to be clean and free of any illicit trade, drug and money laundering. For your co-operation, we have agreed to give to you 30 % of the U$18.5 Million on conclusion of the transaction, 65% will be for me and my colleague which we shall utilize for investment in your country while 5% will be used to settle any miscellaneous expenditure incurred in the process of the transfer. 
If you are interested in this proposal respond immediately through my Email contractprojectwork@mcom.com for further details to enable us proceeds. 
Mr. David Green
Senior Government Official 
